Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: lory.markham@gmail.com

Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 5:54 PM

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR; Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR; 'Rodney Poole'; Olinger, Mark A. -
PDR

Subject: FW: Springhill Re-zoning No Opposition letter

FYl

Lory Markham

Markham Planning
2314 West Main Street
Richmond, VA 23220
{804) 248-2561

From: Jason Hendricks <vtarchitek@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 3:48 PM

To: Lory Markham <lory.markham@gmail.com>; jeremy <jc@paretolic.com>; Agelasto, Parker C. - Council Member
<Parker.Agelasto@richmondgov.com>; Robins, Amy E. - City Council Office <Amy.Robins@richmondgov.com>
Subject: Springhill Re-zoning No Opposition letter

Jeremy, Lory,

Apologies for taking so long to forward this. | am writing on behalf of the Springhill Civic Association with regards to
the rezoning request for 701, 705, 715 w 18th st, 700 Cowardin Ave, and 1701 Stonewall Ave. to RF-2C Riverfront
District. The neighborhood has met with Ms. Markham and Mr. Connell regarding his goals for the site. Springhill
Civic Association has no objection to the proposed rezoning.

Let me know if there are others [ should forward this to at the city, I'll be happy to do so.
Thanks,
Jason

Springhill neighborhood Association

cc: Parker Agelasto
Amy Robins.



